
Barrow Community  

Litter Pickers 

 
Date: Monday 19th February 2024 

Location: Meet at Barrow Boating Entrance area 

 

We started with a beautiful sunny day and 10 eager volunteers,  but with the original 

area - along the river - being completely under water, we had to come up with a new 

plan and quickly. So, after a very quick pick around Barrow Boating, (our meeting 

place), we then walked up Mill Lane, around Pigs Close and Holbourne Close, before 

our final destination of the old station car park on High St.  

 

It is a spot that never lets us down unfortunately, with lots of beer/drinks bottles and 

cans, lots of take away rubbish that all gets pushed into the Ivy and trees, and today we 

also found a nappy and some strange smoking pot. Must be the place to party! 

Thanks to Charnwood Borough Council for all the kit - picks, hoops, gloves, and bags. 

And also, for the last-minute request to collect the rubbish. 

 

Many thanks to our pickers today:  Stewart, Karen, Anita, Philip, Julie, Nick, Andy, Steve 

& Wendie, and Trev .  7 bags to be logged. 

 
 

Next Event:  

Date & Time: Monday 26th February 

Meeting Point: Main entrance to Millennium Park 
 


